
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be carrying out site 
investigations to provide important 
information to help us design and build 
your new and upgraded community 
facilities as part of the M6 Stage 1 
project. 
Our work area is shown on the map on this page. 

Currently infrastructure construction projects are 
considered essential to the economy and will continue 
as planned across the city and the state. 

The safety and wellbeing of our workforce and the 
wider community is our highest priority. Our people 
are following hygiene and appropriate social 
distancing measures and will continue to do so. 

Our work schedule 
We expect our work will take up to one week to 
complete, weather permitting. Our work hours will be:  

7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 

How will our work affect you? 
Our work will be carried out in one area at a time 
to minimise impact. We will also help to reduce 
noise by using low-noise reversing alarms on all 
machinery and turning off equipment and 
vehicles when they are not being used.   

There will be no changes to traffic or pedestrian 
access to footpaths during this work. 

 

What does our work involve? 
Our work will involve an assessment of the site 
and taking samples of soil. We will be using a 
truck, light vehicles, scanning equipment and hand 
tools during our work. 

Once work is complete, we will reinstate the area 
by replacing soil and relaying grass. This may lead 
to raised ground levels in some areas for a short 
period of time so please be careful. 
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M6 Stage 1 
Site investigations at Ador Park Precinct,  
Rockdale from Monday 27 April 2020  

 

April 2020 

 

This important project has now been approved 
and we expect to start construction on the 
community facilities from mid-2020. Please visit 
nswroads.work/M6portal for more information. 

 
 




